
From: Nora Rameka
To: Selina Topia | NTA
Subject: Re: NEW ROAD NAME APPLICATION -addressed at 99 Yorke Road Haruru
Date: Wednesday, 28 April 2021 5:52:09 PM

Kia Ora Selina,
No issue  with the name..

Nga mihi
Nora Rameka 
Te Runanga O NgatiRehia

------ Original Message ------
From: "Selina Topia | NTA" <Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz>
To: "nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz" <nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz>; "Kipa Munro
(kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz)" <kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz>
Cc: "Ted Wihongi" <ted.wihongi@fndc.govt.nz>; "Rachel Ropiha"
<Rachel.Ropiha@fndc.govt.nz>
Sent: 28/04/2021 10:15:41 AM
Subject: NEW ROAD NAME APPLICATION -addressed at 99 Yorke Road Haruru

Tena Koutou,
 
A new Road Name application has been received. Can you please view the suggested Road
Names in the application attached and advise if this is approved or declined.
 
The deadline for this report to go through to the Community Board for the June meeting is
Wednesday 12th May.
 
Thank you,
Nga mihi,
 
Selina Topia
Customer Service Administrator, Business Performance & Support | Northland
Transportation Alliance
Far North  |  Kaipara  |  Whangarei
DDI 09 4015236| Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz

 
 
The Northland Transportation Alliance is a partnership between all four councils
within Northland and Waka Kotahi (NZTA). The information contained within this
email may be confidential. Therefore, if you have received this in error, you should
delete it immediately and advise the sender noting that information contained within
this communication should not be used or transmitted in any format.
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